
MES Family Update December 22 2020 

Good evening MES Families, 

Happy Tuesday evening.  

From 12" of snow to potential warm thunderstorms a week later on 12/25 - you have to love 

New England weather. 

 

Starting at 12:50 pm tomorrow, we will wish all of our children a happy holidays and send them 

home to celebrate with the ones they love.  As with our Early Release Days earlier this year, we 

will start bus dismissal/pick-up at 12:50.  We will remind everyone to bring home their snow 

gear - just in case more snow heads our way over vacation. 

 

A HUGE thank you to everyone for our successful 70/71 days of in-school instruction so far this 

year (one snow day). Your assistance and constant support of our COVID school year is 

appreciated.  We love having our children in school! 

 

The State of CT has issued a new Travel Advisory.  Please use the link below to reference the 

newest guidance: 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/travel 

 

New guidance from the CDC and the CT Department of Health regarding quarantining has been 

released.  Please click the link below for information on the new guidance for quarantining. The 

Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) is working to revise Addendum 5 - which 

guides quarantine for CT school districts. We will share that information as soon as it's 

available.  

 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DPH/HAI/COVID19-CTquarantineguidance12-16-20v2.pdf 

 

As we move into holiday break, we want to thank you for sharing your beautiful children with 

us.  Masks and desk shields can't hide the excitement that our children have about the holiday 

season.  We wish everyone a restful break and will welcome everyone back on  

Monday, January 4th, 2021.   

 

Dan & Kim  
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